GREENSBORO

May 16, 2025

J. Leslie Bell

Planning & Development Director
Guilford County Government

400 West Market St

Greensboro, NC 27401

Dear Mr. Bell:

The Greensboro HOME Consortium plans to continue participating as a Consortium for the next
three (3) years qualification period of 2025-2027 with the City of Greensboro as lead entity and
Guilford County as a participating member. Guilford County maintains the right not to
participate in the successive three-year qualification period.

Thank you for notifying the City of Greensboro on March 11, 2025 that Guilford County intends
to participate in the Greensboro HOME Consortium. Please confirm to the City of Greensboro_in
writing by June 15, 2025 your intent to participate or not participate in the 2025-2027
qualification period.

HUD will need to receive the new executed Greensboro HOME Consortium agreement no later
than June 30, 2025.

Sincerely,

Sue Schwartz E

Planning Director
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